Noah Pearlman

Subject: Isokon

From: Nathalie

Sent: 21 January 2019
To: Noah Pearlman
Subject: Review

Hadleigh was recommended to me by a friend who had used them to sell her property a few years ago.
She had said they were excellent, so | contacted them. I'm truly so glad | did. In particular, | was assisted by
Noah Peariman. He was wonderful. He explained the process in detail and kept me regularly updated with
everything. Should | choose to sell in the future, | would have no hesitation in visiting Hadleigh again.
Thank you to all involved.

Best wishes

Nathalie



